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	Expo Invitation to West End Corridor Project Status Update Open House
On Thursday, February 19, 2009, the Exposition Construction Authority will be holding a Project Status Update Open House for the West End Corridor of the Expo Light Rail Line. 

The meeting will cover presentations on Phase 1 Project Overview and a Construction Status Update. The update includes information on the construction of the Ballona Creek, La Brea and La Cienega bridges, Venice/Robertson aerial station, Expo right-of-way excavation and traffic advisories. 

Event details are as follows:
When:     Thursday, February 19, 2009 from 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Where:    Culver City Senior Center

                4095 Overland Ave

                Culver City, CA 90232

                (On-site free parking is available)
boardarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/Expo_Openhouse.pdf

Procurement Posting for Next Week
IFB for Speed Swing Cranes

Procurement will issue an Invitation for Bids (IFB) next week to procure two Speed Swing Cranes with 180o Rotation.  The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from February 10 through April 23, 2009.

Speed Swings are rail-borne crane trucks used to move heavy items such as ties, rail and wayside equipment into proper position to support maintenance of Metro rail lines.  

Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by David L. Vila, Contract Administration Manager, at (213) 922-1028.

IFB for Janitorial Paper Products

Procurement will issue an IFB next week to procure Janitorial Paper Products.  The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from February 13 through June 30, 2009.

These products will be used by janitorial staff to clean all Metro facilities.  Janitorial paper products are needed to ensure that the janitorial staff has supplies available when needed.  Having a contract will provide a commitment from the suppliers or manufacturers to ensure availability at a fixed price.    

Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Tanya Allen, Procurement Planning Administrator, at (213) 922-1018.

IFB for Bus Hoists

Procurement will issue an IFB on February 6, 2009, to procure Bus Hoists for Divisions 1, 8, 9, 15, and MSSC.  The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from February 18 through April 30, 2009.
This is a design/build contract for the removal and replacement of 34 existing in-ground hoists in selected maintenance shop bays for Divisions 1, 8, 9, 15, and MSSC.  The replacement hoists will consist of new self-contained two-post, three-post and parallelogram lift systems.  

Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Ed Velasquez, Senior Contract Administrator, at (213) 922-7315.
Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events
Next week, I will be meeting with Councilmember Bill Rosendahl and Gina Marie Lindsey, Executive Director of Los Angeles World Airports.  I will also be participating in the Mobility 21 Board of Directors' Meeting and the Regionwide CEO Meeting.     
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